
From: Perry, Charles <cperry@thesunnews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/22/2016 8:04:34 AM
Subject: Question from The Sun News

Chaney,

I am a reporter with The Sun News in Myrtle Beach and I am working on a story about local farmers 
trying to recover from the October flood. I have read various reports about the governor’s position on 
accepting federal aid for farmers. I know the governor asked the U.S. agriculture secretary to 
expedite crop insurance payments to farmers, but I have read that she has not requested additional 
funding that is available. Can you explain what her position is? You can reach me via email or at 
(843) 626-0218. Thank you.


-- 

Charles D. Perry
Reporter

The Sun News
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